
 
 
Dear BSGAR members, 
 
Thank you for the feedback from our 2022 meeting.  We have reviewed it in detail as a 
committee and in light of your opinions we have decided that we will run alternate online 
and face to face Annual BSGAR meetings for one cycle during my Presidency and we are 
retaining the meeting in the traditional time window at the start of February.  The 2023 
meeting will be online with Dr Ed Godfrey from Cambridge agreeing to take on the meeting 
organiser role and the 2024 meeting will be in Glasgow with Dr Cindy Chew as meeting 
organiser (thank you both - we are all very grateful). 
 
There are obviously advantages and disadvantages to this approach but on balance we feel 
that this will deliver the educational content and professional contact we need as a Society 
while providing you with an offering that is easily accessible and reliable for us to plan. We 
are starting work now on the 2023 meeting and will announce the programme as soon as 
we can. 
 
If you have any additional thoughts on content or speakers for the 2023 programme (other 
than what you wrote on your feedback form) please email office@bsgar.org so they can be 
included in discussions. 
 
Best Wishes, 
Damian Tolan 
BSGAR President 
president@bsgar.org 


